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The Annual General Meeting of the Tolkien Society will be held, on

22nd February, 1975*

This information will be repeated ad nauseam in Bulletins and Hallorn 9.

As last year, we arc hoping that we may be able to entertain honoured guest 

at the Dinner to be held after the A. G. M.

Details of times, names and places etc. will be circulated when they have 
been confirmed.
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